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WELCOME MESSAGE

Dear MSO members,

Welcome to the 3rd issue of MSO Express, the 

online newsletter of MSO. I hope that you have 

found the last two issues interesting. This issue 

focuses on glaucoma and we have an article on 

management of neovascular glaucoma. Our 

personality focus this time is Professor Dr. Liza 

Sharmini Ahmad Tajuddin from University Sains 

Malaysia (USM), Kota Bharu.

MSO is a small society with approximately 700 

registered associate and full members. Our 

annual subscription fee is very reasonable at just 

RM60 a year and this barely covers the cost of 

running the society. Our administration costs are 

around RM90,000 a year, which include the salary 

of our two admin staff, Mr. Watt Siew Wah and 

Ms. Wee Li Li, as well as, the rental of our office in 

Kelana Jaya. Not just that, we also pay Goods & 

Services Tax (GST) on each subscription fee 

received. We would be very grateful if all 

subscriptions fees are paid up to date. You may 

have received an email reminder about this and 

you can now pay online via iPay 88. Soon, we will 

have a members portal where you can log in and 

update your personal details on the MSO 

database.

I am grateful for the support received from our 

partners in the ophthalmic industry for this 

newsletter and our other events. 

I look forward to seeing you at our annual 

meeting on 25th March 2017 in KL and at our 

exciting Charity Eye Ball with Harith Iskander. 

Dr. Kenneth Fong

Editor, MSO Express

Honorary Secretary, MSO 


